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Suggesting a quiet place and time that your student will be able to
read, uninterrupted for at least 20 minutes
Read at the same time as your student whenever possible
Avoid using reading as a punishment or threat. Reading is so
beneficial that focusing on the positive effects is much more effective
than using it to punish students.
Ask your student about the books they are reading. You may ask:

What is your book about?
Who are the main characters in your book? Which ones do you like
or dislike? 
What has been your favorite or the most interesting part of your
book so far? 

By now, your student should be coming to and from school with a book
that they selected to read. Your student should have a book in their
backpack inside of a gallon-sized plastic bag.  Your student should also
have a bookmark that states their goals for completing this book. 

The most important decision your student can make to improve their
academic skill is to read independently at least 30 minutes per day.
Students read 10 minutes per day in their English classes, but we need
your help to encourage your student to read at home for at least 20
minutes per day. You can help encourage your student by:

HJ STUDENTS READ DAILY 

Lexile screening is one way we determine
students' reading levels. The Lexile
screening helps students to understand
their reading capabilities as well as chart
their own growth as they commit to
improving their reading. While a Lexile level
may guide a student in their book
selection, students are in no way limited by
their Lexile levels when choosing books to
read. 

Every student at Hiram Johnson will take a 
 Lexile screening assessment three times 
 per year. 

LEXILE SCREENING

EVERY HIRAM JOHNSON STUDENT READS 30 MINUTES A DAY - 12 BOOKS PER YEAR

 SPOTLIGHT ON
BANNED BOOK WEEK
October 1-7, 2023 is Banned Book
Week, which celebrates the
freedom to read. For decades,
school districts have attempted
to ban books for addressing
topics like  race, gender, sex,
abuse, addiction, and mental
health. 

We want students and families to
have the freedom to read books
that address difficult topics and
help them to build knowledge
about the world and empathy for
others. We encourage families to
discuss what your student is
reading to help them better
understand the difficult topics
that may appear in a book.  

Students just took their first Lexile screening during the month of
September and now should be aware of their score and how it relates to
the reading demands in high school and beyond. Ask your student about
their Lexile score! 




